
Taster Transition sessions

We know how important it is to start to build those relationships with your 
child and ensure they feel safe to explore their new environment ready for 
September. 

Please book on to a session using the Booking form sent to your email. 

June and July 2025 - Pre School/Nursery visits 

We will endeavour to visit your child in their pre-school. Your child will 
receive an ‘All About Me’ document to complete at home and bring 
along to their first taster transition session or first day of school.
We will speak to their Nursery Key Worker to find out some important 
information about your child as well as meeting them and introducing 
ourselves in their safe and familiar setting. 

Your new class teacher will visit your child in their Pre-School/Nursery 
setting.

TRANSITION TO SCHOOL
Supporting your child in their 

transition to school journey

June 2025

Welcome to St Anne’s Catholic Primary School, we are so 
pleased that you have chosen to become part of our school 
family.

Your child‘s journey to starting school starts now. We know how scary 
and different this whole process is for you and your child, but we hope 
that we can help ease the fears and make this transition into school as 
smooth as possible. 

Parents’ Information Meeting- Monday 23rd June 2025
Please use the booking form to book a time slot


